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October 12, 1987

Mr. & Mrs. Walter Wright
4777 Vieja Drive
Santa Barbra, CA 93110

Dear Betty and Walter:

Thank you very much for your thoughtful note about the
"60 Minutes" segment.

It was also most gratifying to have the congratulations
of your Omaha family.

I was there recently, as you must know, and enjoyed
myself thoroughly. The weather was good, and the house was
busily occupied by lots of little children (and some not
so little). It was a pleasant scene.

Many thanks.

Sincerely,

LA —

Walter H. Capps
Acting Director
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